

CARA Bulletin

8 June 2018

CARA events

• CARA Georgian Garden Summer Drinks and Canapés Party. Thursday 21st June at 6.00-9.00 pm at the Georgian Garden at rear of No.4 The Circus, with access from Gravel Walk. Cost: £20. For further details/to book, please e-mail Jackie Hampton, Social Secretary on jackie.hampton56@gmail.com or simply drop your cheque through Jackie's door at 4, Gay Street. Thanks.

Our annual Garden Party – a highlight of the CARA year – is now only two weeks away. As balmy summer evenings start to occur more often in June, we can realistically hope for good weather. We will have some gazebos for cover should it start to rain (even just a little bit). We do need to know numbers for catering, so please book now, or very soon, please. See you there, on Thursday 21st June from 6pm.

Other local events

• Bath Abbey 'Footprint Project'. Bath Abbey will be holding three free events in June to update the local community on the Footprint Project. Dates: Tuesday 19th June at 6.30pm, Wednesday 20th June at 10.30am and Thursday 28th June at 12.30pm. Meet in the North Aisle of Bath Abbey. Charles Curnock, Footprint Project Director, will be giving an informative presentation on the impact of Footprint build contracts on Abbey life. All are very welcome: there is no need to book a place; just arrive a few minutes prior to the start of the presentation. If you have any questions, please contact Cath Foxwell, Development Officer, on 01225 303314 or e-mail cfoxwell@bathabbey.org.

Local news

• Resurfacing works on Lansdown Road, Bath. B&NES has given notice that, commencing June 28th, there will be resurfacing works on Lansdown Road, Bath. The works extend from the junction of Lansdown Place East up to and including the junctions of Saint Stephens Road and Richmond Road. Work will be carried out under a road closure from 21.00 hrs to 06.00 hrs and is anticipated to take up to two nights to complete. A diversion route will be in place for traffic and advance notices positioned along the route to warn drivers of the road closure and to inform that any cars parked within it may be removed from site so as not to delay works. Bus operators have been informed and will be re-routing services where required during the works. For further details, see: http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/services/streets-and-highway-maintenance/roadworks/majortransport-schemes/carriageway-resurfacing.